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Out and About!
Wrapping up 2010

On Saturday, December 18th,
WDKX will bring Christmas
downtown once again. Santa
and his elves will be at the
Monroe County Office Building
from 10:00 a.m. until 3:00
p.m. collecting and
distributing winter coats. For
more information, visit my
website.

Winter break is right around
the corner and many areas
will have special recreational
events and activities you can
check out the following
websites for all the details:
Parma: www.parmany.org
Greece: www.greeceny.gov
Brighton:
www.townofbrighton.org
City: www.cityofrochester.gov

The City of Rochester will
hold its annual New Year’s
Eve Celebration and Fireworks
display on Friday, December
31st. This is a family-friendly
event beginning at 7:00 p.m.
inside the Rochester Riverside
Convention Center. Fireworks
are scheduled to begin
outside the RRCC at 9:50. For
all the details, visit
www.cityofrochester.gov and
click on upcoming events.
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A Holiday Thank You To All

Throughout the past few weeks, I have been collecting
coats and other winter articles of clothing to donate to the
Greece Ecumenical Clothes Closet.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you who
helped make my “From One Closet to Another” Coats for
Kids Clothes Project so successful. Early next week, I will
be delivering all of the clothes that were collected.

Additionally, I would like to thank the Scott Spino
Foundation, Brookside Elementary School, and Autumn
Lane Elementary School for their assistance with this
project.

As this is the last Community Connection for 2010, I wish
all of you a Merry Christmas and a Happy, Healthy, and
Safe New Year!

Dr. Martin Luther
King Jr. School #9

Cookie
Contest

Last week, I served as a
guest judge for the Dr.
Martin Luther King Jr.
School #9 Cookie
Contest. A number of the classes and other members from
our community took part in this holiday event. For more
photos from the cookie contest, and to see a video of it,
visit my facebook page.
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